ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

September 11, 2012
5:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:45 pm.

In attendance were: Wallace Messer, Kenny Mull, Ginny Boyer, Michelle Claytor, Sarah Massie, and Rhett Langston. Lee Starnes,
Rhonda Schandevel, Don Frady and Scotty Schulhofer were unable to attend.

The minutes from the August 14, 2012, meeting were approved by Wallace Messer. Sarah Massie second it.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

The monthly report from August was reviewed.

The new restrooms at Recreation Park will take 3 to 4 months to build. We will have to bid out for the contractor.

We will close the gym from October 8 to 31 for refinishing and to have new lines placed on the courts. We will close the
racquetball courts and aerobics from October 8 to 14.

Healthy Haywood will take place from October 1 to November 11. We will offer Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and
Sundays. Participants will be able to take our classes but will have to pay for child care ($6 per hour per child).

Homeschool PE is going well. We are currently offering it on Thursdays from 1 to 2:30 pm. We have had requests to offer it on
Tuesdays as well.

Senior trips are going well and will continue until December or January. We will then take a break until spring.

The Vance Street Park softball field will be shut down until spring. We have planted sod in order to bring the outfield in closer
and we are also bringing in dirt for the infield.

After reviewing information from other parks and recreation departments we have decided not to allow private citizens to teach
tennis lessons unless authorized through our department.

We have contracted Bunny Allure to teach tennislessons. She will beginin September.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:34 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston



